
Vancouver USA,

City Center 
Grocery Market Opportunity

A Developer/Grocer Guide on what Residents Know and Think about the Market Area. 



Block 10:
Downtown 

Vancouver, WA
Circa late 1800s or early 1900s

Gram & Andresen

Grocery Store 

operated on 

Block 10 and 

made deliveries 

to neighbors.   

Today, 

Vancouver City 

Center residents 

desire to again 

have fresh foods 

in their 

neighborhood.



òWe need a Grocery Store!ó  

òPLEASE!ó

òI would shop here.ó

òCloser = Betteró

òAbsolutely yesó

òThere is a definite need.ó

òI NEED FOOD!ó

Theme of general comments from local residents 

who signed our petition.  Residents in the City 

Center value the location, walkability, and 

community.  A grocery store is the heart of 

sustenance for a community, and residents will 

welcome you!

In June, 2015, a small group of 

residents in downtown 

Vancouver, WA began a 

petition effort to urge a New 

Grocery Store to locate west of 

I-5 in Vancouver Washington in 

the downtown/uptown area.

As of April 2016, we have over 

550 signatures from neighbors 

who say they will òREGULARLY 

SHOPó a grocery store in the 

area.  These signatures were 

obtained with little effort from a 

diverse group of residents. 



Our petition to urge a 

New Grocery Store to locate 

west of I -5 in Vancouver, WA

Although some signers 

expressed interest in their 

favorite store, our efforts were 

meant to be store impartial, 

except to note the 

preference for a store that 

òoffers a healthy, locally 

sourced (when available) 

product line of sustainable, 

organic, and conventional 

foods and items.  

Residents want a full -service 

grocery store of a size that fits 

the area, not another 

convenience store.



Many of our

Signed Petitions

If you are a developer, a grocery market 

analyst, or affiliated with a grocery store 

looking at the Grocery Store opportunity 

in downtown/uptown Vancouver, WA, 

you can request a pdf copy of these 

petitions by emailing:

vancouvergrocer@gmail.com

Please put òRequest for Petition Copiesó 

in the subject line.


